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Dates for 

your Diary 

   Stars of the week 

   Well done everyone,                     

    you are all amazing! 

 

3G Lacey H 4W Keaton M 6J Cailtin-Jae H  

3H Amelie L 5C Casey M 6S George K  

3/4L Mollie-May EL 5H Imogen W    

4B Ellie J 5/6BD Amelia B    

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

 

Music Heroes 

On Wednesday evening Miss Cartwright and Mrs Perkins had the pleasure of attending the Music   
Heroes concert in Shrewsbury.  Two of our children were invited to take part after they entered the   
Music Heroes competition. Both boys did us proud and played the most amazing pieces of music. 
They both played faultlessly and did so without sheet music!  

We had such a lovely evening and we are so proud of you 
both—you are absolute superstars and very talented. 

If your child would like to take lessons with  

Music Heroes, their details can be found here: 

 

      http://musicheroes.co.uk/  

 

Headteacher’s Award:                                          

  Henry L and Vincent H 

 

Tuesday 4th Jan 

2022 

PD Day—staff 

only in school 

  
 

 

This Half Terms Value—Trust 

Carols by Candlelight at Holy Trinity 

Church on the 1st December 2021 has 

unfortunately had to be cancelled. 

Tue 7th Dec 

Modern Foreign 

Languages Day 

   

Wed 5th Jan 

2022 

All children 

return to school 

Last day of term 

Fri 17th Dec 

Normal school 

hours 

Henry L (year 4) and Vincent H (year 6) on stage 

at the concert. 

COVID MEASURES 

We would like to say a big thank you to you all for your continued support throughout this week. We now unfortunately have 
three classes in stepped-up measures and one class home learning awaiting PCR results. We are continuing to be vigilant 
within school implementing rigorous measures to reduce the spread of Covid. 

For those classes, home learning is available through our school website: 

https://www.wrockwardinewoodjunior.org.uk  

This will be updated weekly for those children who are isolating. We appreciate that this is a very  difficult time for parents 
and staff but by working together, we can ensure the future protection of the children and staff in our school. If you have any 
concerns, please do not  hesitate to contact me. 

We must follow the advice given to us by Telford Health Hub and if your child has ANY symptoms, can we please ask that you 

get them PCR tested immediately. Thank you. 

We are aware that there have recently been rumours circulating and an allegation made regarding a member of 
staff at school and their conduct. We want to re-assure you that this has been promptly investigated by our-
selves and Telford and Wrekin Council and both we and the council agree that this incident has been investigat-
ed comprehensively and that no further action is required.  Should anyone have any concerns, please call our 
school office to speak to a member of the senior leadership team. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Anti-Bullying Week at WWJS 

We have spent time each day this week shining a light on bullying and the steps that we can 

take together to stop it. The theme for this year’s campaign is ‘One Kind Word’ - a theme that 

seems more important than ever. The isolation of the last year has  

underlined how little acts of kindness can break down barriers and 

brighten the lives of the people around us. With this in mind, we have 

completed a Kindness Challenge each day to remind ourselves of the 

importance of being kind. 

Our PSHE lesson this week has focussed specifically on bullying and 

what we can do if we or someone around us is being bullied. We  

ended our lesson by creating a piece of artwork that represents us, 

with the idea that we are all different, but all equal. These will be 

used to create a whole school display that celebrates our commitment 

to anti-bullying and diversity.  

 

Anti-Bullying Workshops 

The workshops we carried out focussed on forming healthy relationships in school. We spoke about the 

impact of one unkind word and one kind word and the effect that has on others. We carried out an experi-

ment using a jug of clear water. We asked the children to put in just one drop of ink and everyone saw the 

effect that had on the water turning everything blue. We explained that the ink represents just one unkind 

word and once spoken, can impact the whole class and is impossible to take away. 

To mark Anti-Bullying week, Wrockers Safety Squad have created a child-friendly Anti-Bullying leaflet and 
are delivering the below message to all our children: 

We know that bullying can happen anywhere, and we want everyone in our school to 
feel happy and safe all the time, so we have made this booklet so that everyone knows 
what to do if they are being bullied or see bullying happen. From Wrockers' Safety 
Squad 

We want bullying to STOP so Start Telling Other People. 



 

Today we all wore our spots or our 

Children in Need clothing and raised 

£187 for Children in Need.  

Santa Run!  

Yesterday, my childminder and all the chil-

dren she looks after, ran 1 mile for charity 

- it was called the Santa run and we did 5 

laps around the track. It was really fun and 

everyone enjoyed themselves! We’re all 

going to get a medal too! 

By Jack S (6S) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kwik Cricket! 

We went to the tennis centre last Friday to play kwik 
cricket! There was a thrower and we had to bat the 
ball then run to the cones and give the ball to the 
next player. We all did really well and we got 132 
points! We all had a great time! 

By Lottie-Rae H (Year 4) 

 

It was lovely to see all of the chil-

dren make such an effort today in 

order to raise money for Children 

in Need.  We had children wearing 

spots, Pudsey and Blush ears, 

home made t shirts and some fan-

tastic outfits. Children in Need is a 

fantastic charity supporting those 

less fortunate than ourselves.  


